
PREVENTING

HOME AND BUSINESS

If you see anything suspicious immediately call the Police Assistance line 

on 131 444. If you have any information about who is deliberately lighting 

fires or engaging in reckless or negligent fire lighting behaviour call Crime 

Stoppers on 1800 333 000.

This publication had been prepared as a public service initiative by South Australia Police and, while every care has been 
taken in its preparation, no warranty is given nor representation, either expressed or implied, made regarding the accuracy, 
currency or fitness for purpose of the information or advice provided and no liability or responsibility is accepted by the 
State of South Australia, its instrumentalities, South Australia Police and their agents, officers and employees for any loss 
suffered by any person in consequence of any use and reliance placed by any person upon the said information or advice.

HOME AND BUSINESS FIRE PREVENTION

Fires caused by deliberate, reckless or negligent behaviour not only 
destroy communities and properties but have the potential to kill.  
South Australia Police is committed to identifying and apprehending 
people who deliberately light fires or engage in reckless or negligent 
fire lighting behaviour.

To help keep your property safe from fire, consider implementing 
these crime prevention tips:

•	 Lock your property and vehicle at all times.

•	 Keep rubbish bins in a secure area and remove rubbish regularly.

•	 Secure all combustible materials and flammable fuels away from  
	 your property.

•	 External doors should have minimal gaps to prevent papers and  
	 flammable items being pushed inside the property.

•	 Maintain vegetation around your property and remove plant debris.

•	 Maintain fencing and install external security lighting.

•	 Conduct regular inspections outside your property. Repair damage  
	 to fences and remove graffiti regularly.

•	 Join your local Neighbourhood Watch or Business Watch program  
	 to help keep the community safe.

For further information contact your local police station or visit  
www.police.sa.gov.au


